
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023 
 
Cafeteria 

 The cafeteria will be opening tomorrow – Wednesday, September 13 with limited selection and small 
quantities. More items and selection will be added in the days to come. Can’t wait to see you there, 
tomorrow. 

 
DECA 

 The business/DECA class will be meeting this Wednesday in room 232 at lunch. If you are looking to grow 
speaking skills, improve your resume and to have a strong understanding of business, this is for you. See 
you this Wednesday in room 232 at lunch and let’s get some business done! 

 
Girls Basketball 

 Girls Basketball tryouts Tuesday, September 12th and Thursday, September 14th after school from 2:00-3:30 
in Gym A/B. If you do not have permission forms, please see Mrs. K in Room 231 

 
Boys Volleyball 

 Boys Volleyball tryouts have started. You need to get your forms in to tryout. Forms will be in the main 
office. Tryouts will be – Monday, September 11 and Wednesday, September 13. 

 
Golf Meeting 

 Golf meeting today at lunch in Gym C.  
 
Junior Boys Rugby 

 All junior boys interested in playing boys rugby will have a practice outside on the field after school today, 
Wednesday and Thursday. All rugby forms can be found outside of Room 103. Please see Mr. Brownridge 
for more information. 

 
Library 

 The Port Perry HS library is looking for library volunteers. Jobs include running the check-out desk and 
shelving books. If this is something you’re interested in, stop by the library today to pick up an application 
form. 
 

Music Department 
 A reminder to all PPHS musicians that sign-ups are on the Music Room windows for participating in the 

performance groups this year! Stop by and get YOUR name on the lists today. 
 Our initial meeting for Junior Concert Band will be today at lunch in the instrumental room Please bring 

your lunch and come right at the beginning of the lunch period. We’ll make it as short as we can.  
 Our initial meeting for PPHS Choirs will be tomorrow at lunch in the vocal room. The Senior Wind Ensemble 

will have their first meeting on Thursday this week at lunch in the instrumental room. Please bring your 
lunches to these meetings.  

 All rehearsals will begin the week of September 18th. We are looking forward to creating some amazing 
performances this year! 

 Signups for auditions for our first Café Talent Night continue on the music room windows. Any and all 
performances are welcome…. from dancing to playing to singing to juggling, to storytelling to comedy… we 
welcome it all. Sign up today! 

 Attention all music council members from last year… please check your Google Classroom for a Google 
form to be filled out ASAP. We will have our first meeting this Friday at lunch in the vocal room. 

 
Soul Food 

 Soul Food will begin meeting Thursday at lunch in Room 146. Come and join us as we discuss life, the Bible 
and the Christian Faith. Everyone is welcome on Thursday for Soul Food at lunch in Room 146. 
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